
 

January 14, 2022 
 
 
Dear Students, 
 
Happy New Year! I hope you are doing well and staying safe. I wanted to provide you with an 
update on our ongoing planning and response to the COVID-19 pandemic.  
 
In light of the recent surge in COVID-19 infections in the region, we are moving more of 
our winter term classes to an online format. Please check your email and Canvas for 
additional details. Your instructors will be providing further instructions in the event that any of 
these winter term changes impact you and your class.  
 
The College remains open and all support services and offices will continue to be available 
throughout the week. You can also visit our Citrus College Virtual Welcome Center 
(citruscollege.edu/welcomecenter) to help you add/drop courses, access Canvas, make a 
counseling appointment, and get referrals to college resources and services. 
 
At Citrus College, we will continue to adhere to the many on-campus safety protocols that are 
already in place, including daily self-screening assessments for COVID-19 related symptoms, 
QR code location check-ins on the CitrusMobile app for students and employees who are on 
campus, mandatory weekly COVID-19 testing, and the wearing of masks when inside any 
college building.  
 
I want to thank you — our students — for following the college’s health and safety protocols. I 
remain hopeful that brighter days are ahead, and I wish you good health and much success 
throughout your time at Citrus College.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Greg Schulz, Ed.D. 
Superintendent/President 
 

https://www.citruscollege.edu/welcomecenter/Pages/default.aspx

